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North American Energy Standards Board

801 Travis, Suite 1675, Houston, Texas 77002

Phone: (713) 356-0060, Fax: (713) 356-0067, E-mail: naesb@naesb.org


Home Page: www.naesb.org

via posting

TO:
Wholesale Electric Quadrant (WEQ) Standards Review Subcommittee (SRS) and Interested Industry Parties

FROM: 
Caroline Trum, NAESB Deputy Director
RE:
WEQ SRS Conference Call Draft Minutes – January 12, 2021
DATE:

January 14, 2021
WHOLESALE ELECTRIC QUADRANT

Standards Review Subcommittee

Conference Call with Webcasting
January 26, 2021 from 1:00 PM to 4:00 PM Central

DRAFT MINUTES
1. Welcome
Mr. Robinson opened the conference call and welcomed the participants.  Ms. Trum delivered the Antitrust and Other Meeting Policies reminder.  The participants introduced themselves over the phone and reviewed the meeting agenda.  The agenda was adopted on a motion by Ms. Townley
The participants reviewed the draft minutes from the January 12, 2021 meeting.  No modifications were offered.  Ms. Townley moved to adopt the draft minutes as final.  The motion passed a simple majority vote.  The final minutes for the meeting can be viewed at the following link: https://www.naesb.org/pdf4/weq_srs011221fm.doc.
2. Discuss and Vote on Recommendation to Address Standards Request R20013/2021 WEQ Annual Plan Item 3.a
Mr. Robinson asked Mr. Wood to review the draft recommendation for Standards Request R20013/2021 WEQ Annual Plan as Item 3.a.  Mr. Wood stated that in addition to adding a new column to WEQ-000 to identify which standard a defined term or abbreviation/acronym appears, the recommendation also fixes typographical errors.

The participants discussed the recommendation.  Mr. Wood stated that the term “entity code” is used as a defined term within the standards but a definition is not included in WEQ-000.  The participants discussed if a definition should be added but came to a consensus that this issue should be flagged for discussion by the subcommittees that drafted the standards in which the term is used.
Mr. Wood reviewed the work papers that identify the discrepancies within between the standards language and WEQ-000 that may need to be further considered by the subcommittees.  There was general consensus to include these work papers as part of the supporting documentation within the recommendation.

Mr. Wood moved, seconded by Ms. Townley, to adopt the recommendation for formal comment and send to the WEQ EC for consideration.  The motion passed a simple majority vote without opposition.

3. New Business

There was no new business discussed.
4. Adjourn
The subcommittee adjourned at 2:01 PM Central on a motion by Mr. Phillips, seconded by Ms. Townley.
9.
Participants
	First Name
	Last Name
	Organization

	Patrick 
	Foley
	NV Energy

	Eva 
	Hunt
	Avista Corporation 

	Joshua
	Phillips
	SPP

	Robin
	Rebillard
	Manitoba Hydro

	Ron
	Robinson
	TVA

	Tracy
	Townley
	Avista Corporation

	Caroline
	Trum
	NAESB

	JT
	Wood
	Southern Company
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